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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Toot Hill School Year 6 Open Evening 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of the dates of our forthcoming Year 6 Open 
Evenings.  The purpose of each evening is to give parents and prospective new students an 
opportunity to visit Toot Hill where you can meet staff and students and also see examples of the 
school at work. 
 
To accommodate numbers, we will be holding three events. 
 
The first of these will take place on Tuesday 13th September at 6.30 pm, for parents and prospective 
students from:-  
Archbishop Cranmer, Aslockton; Robert Miles Junior and Gunthorpe. 
 
The second will take place on Wednesday 14th September at 6.30 pm, for parents and prospective 
students from:-  
Cropwell Bishop; Elston All Saints and Carnarvon. 
 
The third will take place on Thursday 15th September at 6.30 pm, for parents and prospective 
students from:- 
Orston, St Peters Academy East Bridgford, Langar, Flintham and Farndon St Peters. 
 
Each evening starts with a short introduction in the Concert Hall commencing at 6.30 pm, after which 
the main curriculum areas will be open for you to visit.  Student guides will be available to show you 
around the school to look at subject-based displays and watch activities and demonstrations led by 
current students. You will have the opportunity to talk to teaching staff from all curriculum areas during 
the evening. 
 
Choosing a secondary school is a vitally important decision and our intention is to give you as much 
information about Toot Hill as possible. If you have immediate questions regarding admission to Year 
7 at Toot Hill School, please do not hesitate to contact the Admissions Team or myself at school. 
 
If you cannot attend on the evening stipulated for your child’s primary school you are, of course, very 
welcome to attend one of the other evenings.  Please note that the Leisure Centre Car Park will be 
congested but there will be plenty of space available in the Toot Hill School Bus Park, 
entrance off Tithby Road.  Please contact the Admissions Team at school if you require any special 
access arrangements. 
 
The staff and students of Toot Hill School very much look forward to meeting you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

S Paley 

Mrs S Paley 
Head of School 



 

 

 


